Letter to vendors, suppliers and others doing business on your property
To be printed on hospital letterhead

Date

Name

Title

Business Name

Address

City, State, Zip

Dear (personalize with name),

As you may already know, Hospital Name is going tobacco-free on (date). As of that date, no tobacco use of any kind will be permitted – inside or outside – on our property. This initiative also will include the elimination of designated areas outside Hospital Name where employees, patients and visitors currently use tobacco products.

Hospital Name has joined hospitals across the state in an effort to become tobacco-free. As a health care organization, we are committed to the health and safety of our employees and patients. We believe that we have a responsibility to take a leadership role on this major health issue and allowing people to use tobacco products defeats this purpose. 

Hospital Name’s decision to go tobacco-free is not an attempt to “force” anyone to quit using tobacco products. Rather, the tobacco-free initiative is concrete way we can demonstrate our ongoing commitment to healthy living.

We value the professional relationship that has been established between (company name) and Hospital Name. Your services have helped us address the health needs of our community. 

We are asking for your support in Hospital Name’s tobacco-free initiative by informing your personnel of our decision. We also ask that you inform them that they will not be permitted to use tobacco products of any kind while delivering goods, visiting or working on our property. 

We appreciate your help and support as we head toward (date). If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (phone number). 

Sincerely,

Hospital CEO/Administrator
